
 
 

 
 

166 LYELL ST 
 
 

Dear Planning Commissioners 
City of Los Altos 
 
My name is Richard Yamaguma, and I live at 175 Lyell St, Los Altos. My property is directly across 
166 Lyell, where the new home is being proposed. The owners have approached and shown us 
their plans and we believe this would be a beautiful addition to the neighborhood. I and my family 
are supportive of this project and looking forward to having it completed. 
 
Thank you, 
Richard Yamaguma 
175 LYELL STREET 
LOS ALTOS 
 
 


